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Thirteen deserving charities and organisations have been given one year's worth of free
domestic courier services as part of NZ Post’s Delivering for Good programme - with the public
now invited to vote for the charity they wish to see receive an extra year of free courier
services.

The People’s Choice vote opens today and
closes on Sunday 19 May. Voting can be done
via the Delivering for Good website. The
winner will be announced the following week.

“We are so proud to be able to support
deserving charities from around Aotearoa
New Zealand in providing free domestic
courier services and know that thousands of
Kiwis will again benefit from our Delivering
for Good programme,” NZ Post Group
Sustainability Manager Dawn Baggaley says. 

“Now it’s up to the public to go online and
vote for one of the 13 to receive another
year's worth of free services and help the
winning charity save even more money they
would have normally spent on postage and

courier services.” 

Dawn said to date over 87,000 parcels have
been sent since the programme started in
2021. 

“Our Delivering for Good initiative is part of
NZ Post’s social sustainability programme
and allows charities and social enterprises to
channel funds otherwise spent on couriers
into expanding their services for the
communities they support. 

“For us, delivering for New Zealand also
means supporting the neighbourhoods and
communities where we live and work.” 
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